
 

 

From: michael petsas      Sent: Thu 19/11/2015  17:49 
To: Tulloch, Rob 
Cc: 
Subject: 29 Kings Mews Planning Application Comments (20155080/P) 

 

 
Dear Rob 

Following our telephone conversation earlier today, I am formally objecting to the aforementioned proposal.  

Whilst daylight and sunlight information was provided during the original planning application (2012/3877/P) it 

has been omitted from the current one.  

As an owner of a neighbouring building, it is imperative that I am able to see the impact the proposed 

development has on light.  

I therefore kindly request that updated daylight and sunlight information is insisted upon, which takes into 

account the increase in height of the development. This will then allow the owners of neighbouring properties to 

assess whether the lighting to the existing buildings will be adversely affected by the development.  

Regards 

Michael Petsas 

35 Gray's Inn Road 

 


